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Comments: As a Pediatric Nurse Practitioner and member or ONA and PSR | am very concerned about the
future of my young patients. Allowing clear cutting is the worst direction for Forest Management in protecting lives
of the next generation. Oregon is playing its part by decreasing coal, propane and even crude oil. But the
greatest carbon emitter is actually the Oregon clear cuts. Oregon's number one way to decrease high levels of
carbon in our atmosphere is to allow mature trees to sequester carbon and give back oxygen. For the sake of
the forests and for the sake of our children, please do not violate the forest act and allow a Canadian company to
cause the clear cutting of our Oregon Forests.



